
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
A Public Hearing will be held on Tuesday, April 21, 2015, at 6:00 p.m., (or as soon thereafter as 

other public hearings are concluded), in Council Chambers, 301 University Ridge, Greenville, SC  

29601, for the purpose of receiving public comments concerning a proposed ordinance to amend 

the non-consent towing ordinance to provide that the provisions of the ordinance apply to parking 

areas for apartment complexes.   

 

 

      Bob Taylor, Chairman 

      Greenville County Council 
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